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   On 10/12/2022 I reminded Det. Iinuma of what he already knew, that being the 
difference in responsiveness between a civilian query and a formal interagency support 
request, the latter having a higher level of obligation and timely responsiveness: 
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  Det. Iinuma did not answer again. 
 
  On 10/13/22 I asked Det. Iinuma if he would formally refer my hacked encrypted cell 
phone international and other cybercrime cases to the FBI: 
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